STATE OF HAWAII
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
HIGHWAYS DIVISION
ADDENDUM NO. 1
FOR

HONOAPIILANI HIGHWAY SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS
KAPOLI STREET TO PAPALAUA BEACH PARK

FEDERAL-AID PROJECT NO. HSIP-030-1(45)
DISTRICTS OF WAILUKU AND LAHAINA
ISLAND OF MAUI

2019

A. NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Replace the last sentence of the fourth paragraph on page 1 to read:
“Estimated construction cost is between $2.1 Million and $3.1 Million.”

B. PRE-BID CONFERENCE

A pre-bid conference was scheduled for September 20, 2018 at 9:30 A.M.
There were no attendees.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 by recording the date of its
receipt in the space provided on page P-4 of the proposal.

JADE T.BUTAY
fector of Transportation/
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